Personal Possessions Policy
I provide a wide variety of toys and resources for children of all ages and development but I understand that sometimes a child may want to bring something from home to play with whilst at my home and parents can be assured that I will endeavour to keep all children’s toys and resources safe.
However, I am sure parents can appreciate that, with several children in our care at any one time, all of whom are encouraged to share, it is not always possible to keep an eye on specific belongings so I therefore advise that any expensive and/or special toys remain safely at home. I cannot be held responsible for any loss or damage.
If a child does have a comfort toy that they are very attached to, I would recommend that additional ‘copies’ are purchased as this can prevent great upset if it becomes lost.
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